
A 50's Celebrat ion!

Main off ice: (315) 255-8760

Fax: (315) 255-8790

School Nurse: (315) 255-8766

For more events, please visit :

www.aecsd.educat ion/
caseypark

Decem ber  2018

@auburn_casey
@AuburnECSD

Contact  us:

Upcoming
Events

Monday, December 3: 
Casey Park Winter Concert  @ 6pm

District  Parent  Council  Meet ing, 
Harriet  Tubman Bldg. @ 6:30pm

Tuesday, December 11: 
Board of  Educat ion Meet ing, 
Auburn High School  @ 7pm

Friday, December 21: 
Early Release Dri l l

(Students released 15 min. early)

December 24 - January 2: 
NO SCHOOL - Hol iday Recess

Friday, January 4: 
MGR visits Grades 3-5

Monday, January 7: 
District  Parent  Council  Meet ing, 
Harriet  Tubman Bldg. @ 6:30pm

Tuesday, January 8: 
Capital  Improvement Project  Vote,
Casey Park & Seward - 7am-9pm

Wednesday, January 9: 
CPTO Meet ing @ 5:30pm

Kindergarteners celebrated the 50th day of school with 
many learning activit ies surrounding the 50's decade, the 
number 50, rootbeer f loats, and a Sock Hop!

Red Ribbon Week

Congratulations to our Red Ribbon
poster contest winners!

Back Row (L to R): 
Jazmine Gray (6th), 
Claire Ineich (5th), 
Kylee Sampson (4th)

Front  Row (L to R): 
All ie Whyte (1st), 
Skyler Gould (3rd), 
Brooklyn Lee (2nd)

Great
job!

http://www.aecsd.education/caseypark
http://www.aecsd.education/caseypark


# EveryStudentPresentAECSD

November Top Dogs
Students who earn PAWS are entered into 

a drawing to be named a Top Dog. 

Congratulations 
to all of our Top Dogs!

ATTENDANCE
MATTERS!

Congratulations,
October Attendance Champs!

Act ivity Day - Escape Room & Making Sl ime

On Activity Day, students were able to 
participate in several dif ferent fun activit ies 
including escape rooms and making slime!

Kindergarten Partner Reading Turkey Tango in P.E.

Thank you!

Right: Our friends at 
Johnston Paper 

delievered clothes 
for students at 
Casey Park. We 

cannot thank you 
enough!

Left: Kaylei Gleason, 
a high school senior 
and Ambassador Girl 
Scout in Troop 
# 40938 in Auburn 
sent teachers at 
Casey Park "Teacher 
Relief Boxes" as part 
of her Girl Scout 
Gold Project. Our 
teachers are so 
thankful. Thank you, 
Kaylei!


